Melissa Paul-Leto

From: Vicky Walker

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 8:52 AM

To: Melissa Paul-Leto

Subject: FW: Variance Request for Gate House at 3218 Riviera Drive
FYI

From: steve russ [mailto:steve.russl@att.net]

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 4:40 PM

To: Vicky Walker <vwalker@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Variance Request for Gate House at 3218 Riviera Drive

To Whom It May Concern:

We own and reside at 3220 Riviera Drive and are the next door neighbors of George and Julie Wallace who are
requesting the subject variance. We have no objection to the gate house and think it will improve the aesthetics of the
neighborhood.

Best regards,
Stephen and Kathleen Russ
305-294-0968



